

April 4, 2023

Stone Canyon Community Foundation C/O Community Foundation for Southern Arizona 5049 E. Broadway Blvd., Suite 201 Tucson, AZ 85711

Dear Stone Canyon Community Foundation,

On behalf of the Project Access Board of Directors, staff, and residents, we are humbled and thankful for the generous donation of \$7,500. This gift empowers Project Access to bring vital services to the community ensuring stability, support, and safe connections to neighbors, loved ones, and important resources.

Project Access currently serves more than 90 communities across the nation, providing low-income families, children, and seniors with programs and services that address Health and Wellness, Economic Stability, Education for Youth, and Community Building.

With the help of donors like you, Project Access supported, educated, and empowered more than 20,000 residents in 2022. This year, we are launching several new Resource Centers across the country and hope to impact the lives of even more individuals!

Again, thank you for helping us give our residents the tools needed to stabilize their households and pave a path to prosperity.

With sincere appreciation,

James Le

Senior Director of Development

Thank you for your support of Project Access. Project Access is a non-profit section 501©3 organization, Fed Tax ID #33-0834635. All contributions to the organization are tax deductible as provided by law. In accordance with IRS regulations, this letter verifies that no goods or services were provided in exchange for your contribution.

Please retain this receipt for your records and tax purposes.